
Subject: Contacted BOE Gary Lee Moore 30 year sidewalk fix is NO FIX AT ALL
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 06/08/2016 01:26 PM
To: Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>, <ferriswehbe@gmail.com>, David Bass <dbass@basslawla.com>
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

I have contacted the office of the City’s head engineer Gary Lee Moore – who is on vacation for the next three (3) weeks or so.    I believe 
he is out of the country with spotty service.  So I have decided to wait to send him an email later this month to discuss the City’s proposed 
sidewalk repair program and how it is going to relate to commercial properties/sidewalks.

I will keep you posted.  Any questions please advise.

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Date: Tuesday, June 7, 2016 at 9:29 PM
To: Ferris Wehbe <ferriswehbe@gmail.com>, David Bass <dbass@basslawla.com>, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, Jim
Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: 30 year sidewalk fix is NO FIX AT ALL

Thought you might like to read this:
 
http://citywatchla.com/index.php/the-la-beat/11226-hey-city-hall-take-a-hike-our-sidewalk-fix-is-not-settled
 
 

  Goldman Organization
Laurie Goldman, President
8391 Beverly Blvd., Suite 327
Los Angeles, CA  90048
(T) 310.274.8682 (F) 310 274.8627
(E) laurielgoldman@earthlink.net
 

Friends of the Hollywood Central Park
Laurie L. Goldman, President
6464 Sunset Boulevard, Suite 770
Hollywood, CA  90028
(T) 310.274.8682 (F) 310.274.8627
(E)  laurie.goldman@hfcp.org or laurielgoldman@earthlink.net
http://hollywoodcentralpark.org 
Facebook Twitter
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